
Dear <<Salutaion>>, 

May the Lord give you peace, 

As we find ourselves amidst the sacred season of Advent, with the joyous celebra�on of Christmas and 
the dawn of the New Year just days away, I am profoundly touched by your enduring support and 
commitment to our Diocese. The sacred connec�on we share as a community, rooted in the love of 
Christ and our dedica�on to upli�ing those in need, is especially poignant during this �me of reflec�on 
and an�cipa�on.  

In the spirit of Advent and the imminent celebra�on of the Christmas season, I extend a hear�elt 
invita�on for your ac�ve par�cipa�on in our Diocesan Annual Appeal. Inspired by the �meless wisdom 
of Ecclesiastes 4:12, our theme for this year echoes the strength and unity found in walking together on 
the path of our Lord: 

"Where one alone may be overcome, two together can resist. A three-ply cord is not easily broken." 

These words resonate with the essence of our shared journey as children of God. United by our common 
faith in the Triune God, we form a solid and unbreakable bond. During this Advent season, as we await 
the arrival of the Christ Child, let us reflect on the power of unity and its transforma�ve impact on the 
lives of those in need. 

At the heart of the Diocesan Annual Appeal lies a profound expression of our shared commitment to our 
Lord and our fellow brothers and sisters. The appeal supports 38 crucial ministries that ac�vely address 
Catholic faith forma�on, educa�ng and preparing our seminarians and championing the development 
and healing of the needy and marginalized. In embracing the true spirit of Advent, let us focus on how 
our collec�ve efforts can bring about posi�ve change in the lives of others. 

As we prepare to welcome the Prince of Peace into our hearts and homes, I earnestly request that you 
take a moment to reflect on the significance of your generosity and consider how you can contribute to 
this year's Diocesan Annual Appeal. In the spirit of the season, let us be beacons of hope, love, and 
jus�ce for our brothers and sisters in need. 

Thank you for your unwavering faithfulness and commitment to our Dioceses, and may the blessings of 
Advent, the joy of Christmas, and the promise of a New Year filled with hope inspire us to walk together 
in faith, guided by the light of Christ.  

 


